
April 18, 2023 

Honorable Chair and Committee Members 

Committee on Rules 

Oregon House of Representatives 

Re: House Bill 3568 

Dear Chair Fahey and Members of the Committee, 

I am here today to speak in support of the bill and to seek your support and vote in favor 

of House Bill 3568. 

My name is Michael Beranbaum, I am the Secretary-Treasurer and Principal Officer of 

Teamsters Local 670. Our main office is here in Salem with regional staff in both the 

Hermiston and Ontario areas with over three thousand (3,000) members spanning from 

Linn and Marion Counties in the western portion of the state, from Hood River to Bend to 

Pendleton in the central portion of the state and La Grande to Ontario in the eastern 

portion of the state, as well as, from Nampa to the Oregon border in western Idaho. I 

have been employed by the Teamsters Union, either at a Local Union, Joint Council, or 

International Union level continuously since 1993. I started my Teamster career working 

in a warehouse in Lynnwood Washington in 1987 and worked tirelessly in support of our 

Union members and working people in Washington, lobbying in favor of worker friendly 

legislation at the Washington legislature until taking my current role in Oregon in January 

of 2017. Since January of 2017 I have fought to improve the livelihoods and working 

conditions of the members of our Local Union and working women and men across 

Oregon and Western Idaho. 

The intent of this bill is not to solve the problems which we believe exist but instead to 

bring to light the problems that we know exist within the largest employers in the 

Warehouse industry, employers like Amazon, Walmart and other similarly sized 

Companies. House Bill 3568 will hold all covered employers responsible for notifying 

employees at the time they are hired what the actual expectations are related to quotas 

and productions standards while also making sure the new hire is made aware of the 

penalty(ies) for noncompliance. Additionally, providing employers with appropriate 

guidelines to build fair and equitable quotas and production standards which take into 

consideration the health, safety and wellbeing of the workers. Nothing in this bill hinders 

employers from the ability to create and/or modify quotas or production standards it simply 






